

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone:

023 9248 4545

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk











14th November 2023

CHRISTMAS LUNCH AT SHARPS COPSE

Dear Parent/Carer

This year's Christmas lunch will be held on Tuesday, 12th December 2023.

The choices are:

Red: Turkey and Pork Sausage

Green: Vegan Wellington and Vegan Sausage

Both choices will be served with roast potatoes, garden peas, baton carrots, sprouts & stuffing. Gravy will be available if the children would like it at the hatch.

Dessert: a Christmas Biscuit

We ask you to pre-order your child's Christmas lunch by emailing adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk by Friday 1st December. Please put your child's name, class and choice of red or green in the subject line. There will not be jacket potatoes on this day.

The cost of the Christmas meal is £3 and is required at the time of emailing your child's choice of food. Payment is to be made via Scopay if your child is not entitled to free school meals. Year R. 1 and 2 do not need to pay for their Christmas Lunch as these children are entitled to Universal Free School Meals if not already Free School Meals. If you wish to use any funds you hold 'on account' please contact the school office and we will be happy to transfer these to the dinner account for you.

We will also be celebrating NSPCC's Christmas Jumper Day on the same day, 12th December and the children may wear a Christmas jumper with their school uniform. Please do not feel under any pressure to buy anything new and donations for the NSPCC will not be collected this time. We look forward to a festive time had by all.

Yours sincerely

Mr Elsen Headteacher









